Improved support for Queenslanders with disability 26/04/2024, 07:11

31 May 2018

Queenslanders with disability will benefit from improved access to support and services
announced today.

The Federal Government will provide more than $233 million for people with disability and
children with developmental delay and disability in Queensland as part of the National
Disability Insurance Scheme (NDIS) rollout.

Carers Queensland, APM, and Mission Australia will be funded to provide Local Area
Coordination (LAC) services to people with disability aged seven and above.
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